

Dear Ministry Partner:

October 2019

Fall has arrived and we continue to marvel at God's creation as the trees once again change colors just in time for our fall retreat groups to enjoy.

This time of year is busy gearing up for the winter months which will soon enough be here. When the retreats conclude this month, we will gather up all the summer furniture, picnic tables, and things and winterize to be ready for snow. The winter vehicles will go through final preparations as well. And it is time to once again fill the wood stacks in the building, preparing for colder days ahead.

As we go through these preparations for winter, our thoughts reflect back to everyone who has had a part in the ministry this past season. We are thankful for each one, for without the help of God's people, there couldn't be camp for kids on Blueberry Mountain

And that includes everyone who gives and prays for the work—

YOU!. He indeed is a mighty God we all serve. He faithful. He stirs in the hearts of His people for child evangelism. Thank you for your part.

November and December are planning months for summer 2020 and office work and organization. Pray with us during this time as we seek the Lord's direction for His plan for 2020.

Thank you, our ministry partners for your faithfulness as we continue to "Go Tell It On Blueberry Mountain"

Justin & Liza and Scott & Tina

(207)585-2410 www.blueberrymountain.org

Upcoming Ministry

Fall Retreats

BMBC Men's Retreat September 20-21

Bethel Alliance Ladies September 27-28

> **BMBC Ladies** October 11-12

Arise Group October 24,25,26